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Dear Clerk
 
The Auditor General recently published two national reports related to community and 
town councils.
 
Financial Management and Governance – Town and Community Councils 2017-18 sets 
out the Auditor General’s overall conclusions from his audit work.
 
Internal Audit Arrangements at Town and Community Councils in Wales reports on the 
Auditor General’s study on internal audit functions in the sector.
 
Both reports identify that community and town councils need to make improvements to 
their arrangements.
 
All councils can learn lessons from the issues reported and therefore we are sending 
copies to every council in Wales.
 
I would be grateful if you could circulate copies of the reports to your members for 
discussion at an appropriate council meeting.
 
Kind regards
 
Deryck Evans
 Swyddfa Archwilio Cymru / Wales Audit Office

www.audit.wales

You are receiving this e-bulletin because we need to communicate with you to publicise our work in exercise

of our supplementary powers, under sections 9 and 14 of the Public Audit (Wales) Act 2013, which is in the 

performance of a task in the public interest.

https://support.google.com/mail/answer/1311182?hl=en-GB&authuser=1
http://www.audit.wales/
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